
Week ending 06/09/24 
                                                                                          Visiting the Fairy Garden 

We have been doing more visits to our ‘fairy garden’ This is situated across from the nursery entrance. Over the 

last few years we have dug raised beds, made dens and bug hotels. It is a great space to use for small groups. 

Please feel free to have a look next time you have a chance.  
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                                                                                               Visiting the Library 

We had our first library visit of the term with Miss Farron on Friday. This is part of our weekly timetable and gives the 

children a chance to look at different books and choose new ones for the nursery. They check the books out themselves 

and gives them a sense of responsibility.  

        Nursery news

The awesome board 

In the nursery we have a board dedicated to our achievements. This could be anything from sharing with friends to moving 

house or a getting a new pet. We would like to encourage parents to share achievements from home for us to celebrate in 

nursery. If there is anything you would like to add to the board please speak to a member of staff.  

Other Information 

There have been some staffing changes since the end of last term. These absences are being 

covered by supply and we hope to have the vacancies filled soon.  

We would also like to update staff to some more staffing changes that will be happening this term. 

Anne Wallace-O’Donell, our Early Years Family Learning Practitioner, will be sadly leaving at the end 

of this term. 

Sarah Macrae, our Gaelic ECP, is also leaving on Thursday 12th September. We wish both of them 

the best of luck for the future. 

 

Can parents please be reminded about picking children up on time as this does affect staff leaving 

on time or meetings. Children on the extended pattern should be collected by or at four thirty.  

Book Share  

We have started a book share in the nursery foyer. Please feel free to donate any books that you no 

longer want/need at home. You can also take books away. 

 

 

  


